Sent: Sunday, 9 July 2023 11:08 PM

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to development proposal DA2023/0130-Demolition of
Existing Buildings and construction and operation of an Organic Waste Transfer
Station

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,
| am against having a waste transfer station build in Lidcombe.
There will be more than 100 rubbish trucks in and out of the suburb everyday causing heavy traffic issues.

The waste can get into soil with the rain and flush to underground with the sewage system causing higher bill for
residents.
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